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TOWN OF GORHAM 
Notice of Public Comment 

 

This letter serves as formal notice that Town of Gorham, 75 South Street Gorham, Maine 04038, 222-

1620, is holding a Public Informational meeting on a proposed application for a Site Location of 

Development Act Permit pursuant to the provisions of 38 M.R.S.A. §§ 481-490 and Natural Resource 

Protection Act Permit 38 M.R.S. §§ 480-A to 480-BB with the Maine Department of Environmental 

Protection, for the development of a four lot subdivision on 49.9 acres located off Cyr Drive, Gorham 

Maine. The purpose of the meeting is for the applicant to inform the public of the project and its 

anticipated environmental impacts and to educate the public about the opportunities for public comment 

on the project. This Public Informational Meeting will be held on March 24, 2022 at 6:00 PM in 

Conference Room A. Located at Gorham Municipal Center, 75 South Street, Gorham, Maine 04038. 
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